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Home discussion    

question                          

Stan asked…             

Is it okay to throw   

rubbish on the floor if 

you can’t find a bin 

whilst out playing? 
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I have seen some super learning going on in school this week - well done, everyone!    

It was lovely to see Roseberry and Marwood Year Two children joining together for an 

after school play date on Wednesday. It was also great to share information about life 

in Year Three with parents of Year Two children as part of our transition process.    

I feel so proud that we have such brilliant relationships with parents! Mrs Channing  

What has Toby seen 
this week? 

Toby watched out of 
the window with        

interest on Monday 
morning as many of 

our Y6 children        
excitedly boarded the 

bus to go to East 
Barnby for their       

residential activity 
week.          

They had an                   
AMAZING time!          

We would like to offer 
HUGE thanks to       

Mr and Mrs Murton, 
Mrs Barker and Mrs 

Sellers for giving their 
time and energy to 

make this visit a      
success. I know that 

many great memories 
were made this week! 

       Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week our Act of Kindness award goes to 

Will Sibly. He has been very kind, helping 
younger children to access the trim trail.                              

What a superstar! 

Pupils of the week         

Moc Mien Hoang          

Teddy Moor                 

Elyssa Hayward              

Clara Baxter                      

Amelie Jack                    

Elena Bartliff                       

Elliot McLuckie               

Kasie Roe                              

All of Y6 for a brilliant 

week (at East Barnby 

and in school!) Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week our lunchtime award goes 

to Daniel Lavender. 
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If you’ve lost a scooter, please let us know as there is one in the school office! 

Today we celebrated 
the following children’s 

achievements: 
 

 Jocelyn Thomas and 
Ella Pearson:             
Total Warrior 

 
Max Bennett:               

First  Holy Communion 
 

Ted Herman and  
Danny Maylard:     

Football 

Important dates for your diary 

JULY 

4
th Nursery and EYFS visit to the Sealife 

Centre 
4

th
5

th
6

th
8

th 1:45-2:30pm Y6 swimming 

7
th Y1 visit to Flamingo Land 

1.30pm and 6pm Mr Moore’s class and 
Mrs Murton’s class performance for     
parents 

11
th Choir singing day at Yarm 

13
th
, 14

th
, 

15
th 

Y6 at Stokesley School for transition 

14
th 

15
th Whole school transition - children learning 

in their new September classes 
19

th Miss Burley’s and Mrs Charlton’s / Mrs 

Weyell’s classes to visit Flamingo Land 

am Y6 out to Stokesley Secondary to see 

We Will Rock You 
20

th 6pm – 8pm Y6 leavers’ disco and BBQ 

22
nd 9.15am Leavers’ service in lower hall – Y6 

parents invited 

Break up for a well deserved holiday! 

In a world where you 
can be anything, 

be kind. 



 Clubs 

Please label your scooters and bikes so that children don’t take the wrong ones home! 

‘KEEP OUR SEAS PLASTIC FREE!’ 
 

Have you seen our bottle top art installation? 
 

Did you know? 
381 million tonnes of plastic waste is produced in the world every year? This is set to DOUBLE by 2034. 

This is the same as 3,175 ocean liners or 30 million double decker buses!  
At least 14 million tonnes of this plastic waste ends up in the ocean every year.  

 
To raise awareness of these horrifying statistics, the Global Council decided to involve the whole school 

in the production of a piece of installation art.   
Every child was asked to collect plastic bottle tops from home, during a two month period, and bring them 
into school.  The amount collected was staggering, but worryingly it was probably not a true reflection of 

how many could have been brought in.  
Over the course of our Environment Day in March ALL of the children in school helped to produce our Art 

Installation. The board measures 8’x4’ and, as you can see, is full of bottle tops. There is also a bag of 
tops that would not fit onto the board.  Just think, the amount you can see represents only 2 months. Im-

agine what a year would look like! 
The aim of the piece is to make people think about how much plastic they use. Could they reduce this 

amount? Could they find alternatives that do not involve plastic?   
 

To avoid a future climate catastrophe we all need to: 
REDUCE – RECYCLE - REUSE 

 
 

 

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Years Three and 

Four and Mrs    

Davies’ class 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

Athletics 

(free) 

Thursday                                          

Lunch time 

Mr Moore and 

Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 

(£3 per session, payable on 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

A new club is coming! 
In September, a Karate Club will be 
available for children from Y2 to Y6. 

This will be run by JS Karate       
Academy and will cost £5 per        

session. Sessions will run every 
Thursday from 3.10pm - 4.10pm 

(with Y2 children looked after from                
3pm - 3.10pm).  

Letters will be sent home during the 
first week of the new academic year. 

Thank you to everyone who parked 
with care this week. We’re 
working together to keep 

our children safe. 

Please remember not to bring in 
balls from home, children.  

We will supply play equipment 
for you!  


